
Town of Becket 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Becket Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday February 15, 2017 at 7:05pm in the Berkshire Room in Town 

Hall, 557 Main Street, Becket, to receive public comments and discuss the 

submittal of a FY17 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application, 

including a proposed Housing Rehabilitation Program, on behalf of the Town of 

Becket. Residents and interested individuals from Becket are encouraged to attend 

and participate. For additional information, please call Patricia Mullins, Berkshire 

Regional Planning Commission, 413-442-1521 x 17. 
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